
WEEKEND MASSES�

�Saturday Vigil�

4:30 pm�

��

SUNDAY�

8:00 am & 10:00 am�

��

��

HOLY COMMUNION 

DISTRIBUTED�

9:00  �  9:30 AM�

��

WEEKDAY MASSES�

Monday � Friday �

6:45 am �

��

��

CONFESSIONS�

Saturday �

3:00 � 4:00 pm�

�(PARKING LOT)�

��

��



WELCOME TO SAINT AGNES!�

CLERGY�

FR. WILLIAM B. PORTER �

PASTOR�

��

FR. EDWARD AHN, AVI �

SACRAMENTAL ASSISTANCE�

��

RECTORY �

OFFICE HOURS �

The rectory office is open Monday through 

Friday, from 8:00 am until 4:30 pm.  We are 

able to take care of many matters by phone 

and email, but if you still wish to come in, �

we encourage social distancing �

and the use of a face mask.  Thank you!�

�

BAPTISM �

Before a baptism may be scheduled, a 

Baptism Preparation class is required for all 

first�time parents and for those who have 

not baptized a child in a few years.  �

To inquire about this class, �

please contact Teresa at:�

 youngstrom.teresa@stagneskc.org. �

��

MARRIAGE�

Call the rectory and speak with Fr. Bill at 

least 6 months prior to your wedding date. �

�

CHURCH ANNULMENTS �

Any divorced person, Catholic or not, who 

seeks possible remarriage in the �

Catholic Church will need to pursue �

the process for annulment. �

��

For information, please contact the 

Marriage Case Advocate:  �

Michael Anfang at 913�980�9677.�

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!�

Our parish boundaries are as follows: From 43rd Street on the North, to 63rd Street on the 

South, and from State Line on the East, to Roe Blvd on the West.  If you currently reside 

within these boundaries you may register online at www.stagneskc.org.�

Special permission to register may be given to families who live outside these boundaries, 

but you must call 913�262�2400 and speak with our pastor Fr. Bill or Mike Gomez, Director of 

Parish Ministries and Business Manager.  �
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Honda Repair and Service
M-F 7:30 am - 5:30 pm

6900 Antioch • Merriam, KS

Dr. Daniel Bock Bishop Miege Grad.

913.385.2324 
4121 W. 83rd St. Ste. 200  • Prairie Village 
www.bockfamilydentistry.com

Bock Family 
Dentistry

KANSAS CITY 
HOMES
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Daly O’Brien
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O: 913.881.2957 
                               

dalyobrien@kansascityhomes.com 
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Homes and Gardens Real Estate is a registry trademark of Meredith  Corporation  
licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC and used with permission  (Equal Opportunity Company, 
Equal Housing Opportunity.



THIS WEEK AT SAINT AGNES�

STEWARDSHIP�

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES:  BEIRUT, LEBANON�

The world watched with shock and horror the catastrophic explosion in the Port of 

Beirut, Lebanon on Tuesday, August 4th.  Over 178 have died, thousands are injured, 

and the suffering has only begun to be told.  We encourage Catholics and all people of 

good will to pray for the afflicted.  If you wish to contribute to Catholic Relief Services 

(CRS) for relief efforts in Beirut, please mark your check, “Beirut Relief,” and we will 

forward it to the Archdiocese for you.  Thank you.�

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION     �

��

My Jesus, �

I believe that you are present in the 

Most Holy Sacrament of the Altar.  �

I love you above all things, and I desire 

to receive you into my soul.  �

Since I cannot at this moment �

receive you sacramentally, �

come at least spiritually into my heart.  �

I embrace you as if you were already 

there and unite myself wholly to you.  �

Never permit me to be separated from 

you, my Lord and my God!  �

Amen.�

LABOR DAY:  SEPTEMBER 7TH�

The rectory office will be closed on       

Monday, September 7th,                              

in observance of Labor Day.�

There is one Mass that day, at 9:00 am.�

Parish Sacrificial Giving Summary�

�

Budget for Church�

�

Fiscal Year:  July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021�

�

** Finalized Budget�

Total Church Income Budget Collec'ons:� $2,012,069.00�

**�

� � �

YTD Church Income Budget Collec'ons:� $348,242.71�

�

YTD Church Income Actual Collec'ons:� $249,622.66�

�

YTD Overage �� (Shortage): 08/31/2020�

($98,620.05)�

�

� � �

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS BUDGET NEEDED:�

$38,693.63�

**�

� � �

August 31, 2020 COLLECTIONS:� $43,671.60�

**�

� � �

OVER��(SHORT) 08/31/2020� $4,977.97�

**�
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Open Since 2003 • Family Owned
We cater for all events - Weddings, Office 

Catering Birthdays, Graduations.

1809 Westport 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

816-753-7662

913.825.0263  
ChrisS@atronicalarms.com  Chris Spaeth  

Securing KC since 1982 | Locally Owned | atronicalarms.com

Phone: 913-499-1027       Email: office@elitechirocare.com             Parishioner

 

- Active Release Technique
 

- Functional Dry Needling



Saturday, September 5�

4:30 PM� † Joe Vagner  (4th Anniversary)�

Sunday, September 6�

23rd Sunday of Ordinary Time �

8:00 AM�    Members of Saint Agnes�

10:00 AM� † Mary Louise Growney�

Monday, September 7�

6:45 AM� † Lee Jones  (9th Anniversary)�

Tuesday, September 8�

6:45 AM� † Gordon Reintjes�

Wednesday, September 9�

6:45 AM� † Mary  Ann Krems�

SCHOOL MASSES�

8:15 AM      � † Sherry McCune�

9:00 AM     �    Harris Winn  (Special IntenDon)�

Thursday, September 10�

6:45 AM� † Mike Marrello�

Friday, September 11�

6:45 AM� † Clemente Hernandez�

         † Frank H. Wenzel, Jr.  (10th Anniversary)�

Saturday, September 12�

4:30 PM� † James Green�

Sunday, September 13�

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

8:00 AM�   Members of Saint Agnes Parish�

10:00 AM� † Kevin Emery�

�

If you would like to have a Mass offered for 

yourself, a friend, or a family member, please 

contact Teresa in the rectory office at �

913�262�2400. The sDpend for a �

Mass IntenDon is $10.�

LITURGY & SACRAMENTAL LIFE�

MASS INTENTIONS�

4�

Please pray for all those who have died, �

especially Patrick Dreiling.�

Dan Howe, Jason Matthews, father of Aurora, Erik Cardona, son of Marc Pineda, Julie 

Houts, niece of Ralph Schmidt, Otti Lopez, mother of Rosa Pineda, Blanca Rousselin, 

cousin of Marc Pineda, John Jongenelen, Dick Weber, Raymundo Azuara, father of 

Alma, Jerry and Lauren Neal, Mickey Tylicki, Liz Hansen, Bill Hansen, Rosie Joyce, Bill 

Joyce, Gene Eibes, brother of Joan Stevens, Barb Mourlam, Ruben Garcia, Katy 

Kellenberger, Kellee Reinhart, Clarice Powell, mother of Christina Parra, Denny and 

Betty Rues, Chuck Remy, father in law of Katie, Gilda Florido, Jeanne Kahle, sister of 

Kathy Cross, Carl Mies, Adam Goldberg, son in law of Kay Howa, Barbara Bell, sister of 

Lisa Schultes, Brennen Ostmeyer, Rhyan Loos, granddaughter of John and Laura 

Weigel, Lisa Valdez, Pat Harris, mother of Ginger Loxterman, Mario Garcia, brother of 

Mary Chavez, Michelle Bland, Ron Goltz, Lexi Swarthout, Julie Brock Garcia, and 

Gloria Zarate. �

RCIAITLE�

RCIA INQUIRY SESSIONS IN SEPTEMBER�

ARE YOU SOMEONE, OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO...�

 �

�� Has an interest in becoming Catholic?�

�� Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has not celebrated the Sacraments of 

Eucharist or Confirmation?�

�� Is just curious about the Catholic faith?�

�

Inquiry provides an opportunity to come together in informal sessions to pose 

questions and find out more about Catholicism without making any commitment.  

Sessions will take place on Tuesdays at 7:00 pm, beginning on September 15th.  

We will talk about things that are commonly misunderstood about Catholicism, 

some of the teachings of the heart of the faith, and what to expect from RCIA. �

�

This year, the two semesters of study will be split between the campuses of Saint 

Agnes and St. Pius X,  located at 5500 Woodson, in Mission.  The first semester 

classes will take place at St. Pius X Church in the Fall, and the Spring sessions will 

be held on the Saint Agnes campus.  �

For more information please contact RCIA Director, Beth Vance, directly at 

(home) 913�677�5045, (cell) 913�915�3831 or at bethavance@gmail.com.   �

DAY OF FASTING AND PRAYER:  WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH�

As members of the Mystical Body of Christ we proclaim the power of prayer and   

fasting to transform our world and cast out the demonic influences that divide our 

communities and destroy its peace.  As our country continues to contend with the 

historically traumatic issue of racism, we realize along with our bishops the need “to 

beg God to heal our deeply broken view of each other, as well as our deeply broken 

society.”  (Open Wide Our Hearts, pastoral letter against racism) �

Consequently, Archbishop Naumann invites and encourages all Catholics in the          

archdiocese to join him for a day of prayer and fasting on Wednesday, September 9th, 

the memorial of St. Peter Claver, to bring about racial healing in our communities.   

We fast to atone for the sins of racism that violate the sacredness of human life, and 

we pray for the healing of racial divisions that persist in our nation and our cities.  We 

look to St. Peter Claver for his example and intercession in our prayers. �

St. Peter Claver, was a 17th century Spanish, Jesuit priest who heroically ministered in 

Columbia, South America to Africans kidnapped into slavery and who fought to end 

the practice; he is the patron saint of slaves and of ministry to African Americans. �

St. Peter Claver, please pray for us!�
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS & COMMUNITY NEWS�

SISTERS, SERVANTS OF MARY �

ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC:  SEPTEMBER 18TH�

�� Painted Hills Golf Course  �  KCK�

�� RegistraDon fee is $175 per golfer. �

�� RegistraDon and lunch from 10:30 am to 

12:00 pm. Four�person scramble and 

shotgun start at 12:30 pm.  �

�� Find the online link/registraDon form at 

www.sisterservantsgolfou�ng.com.  �

�� For more informaDon please call Judy 

Walberg at 913�961�5677, or you may 

email her at SSMgolfou�ng@gmail.com. �

UPCOMING EVENTS�

ABORTION MEMORIAL �

On Saturday, September 12th, nationwide 

solemn prayer services will be held in memory 

of the more than 60 million unborn victims of 

abortion.  �

On this day at Saint Agnes, we will toll the bells 

at Noon for three minutes, and we ask all 

those within hearing distance of our bells, and 

beyond, please join the effort and pray three 

Hail Marys at that time.�

�

VENERATION OF THE RELICS          �

OF ST. PADRE PIO�

St. Michael the Archangel Parish�

14251 Nall Ave�

Leawood, KS�

St. Michael the Archangel Parish will host the 

relics of St. Padre Pio on September 6th/7th:  

Public veneration on September 6th will be 

from 1:30�4:30 pm and 6:30�8:30 pm and 

on September 7th will be from 10:30 am to 

6:30 pm.  Signs will be clearly posted to direct 

the flow of traffic for veneration so that all 

present will enter through the center doors 

and exit through the side doors.  More details 

may be found at:�

www.stmichaelcp.org/padre�pio.�

ADORATION IN THE CHURCH�

As you know, our Adoration Chapel has been closed since mid�March due to the pandemic.  

We will continue to keep it closed indefinitely for that same reason.  We will, however, 

open the Church to allow entry to those who would like some quiet time for reflection and 

prayer.��

��

Beginning on Monday, September 14th, and only on Mondays, we will open the Circle 

Drive Doors of the Church from 10:00 am � 2:00 pm.  Those who�wish to are welcome to 

come and spend some time with our Lord who will be present in the Tabernacle.�

��

We will sanitize before and after this time frame and as often as we can during these hours. 

Only five pews on each side of the Church will be available, but the church will still allow 

more social distancing than the Chapel would accommodate. We will have sanitizing wipes 

at the end of the pews and ask that you wipe the area you occupied or may have touched, 

as you leave, and dispose of the wipes in the trash container on the way out of the Church.�

��

We will leave a tablet at the Circle Drive entrance and ask you to write your name and 

phone/cell number in the case that we would need to contact you.  We selected Mondays 

because it is the day that we are least likely to have a funeral or other event in the Church. 

Please note though that there could be a time when we would have to schedule a funeral 

or other event and not have the Church open for Adoration and reflection.�

�

Thank you,�

Fr. Bill and Mike Gomez�

Dear Parishioners,�

As you may recall, this past Spring, with the approval of both the Parish and Finance Coun-

cils, the Knights of Columbus, and Catholic Charities of Northeast Kansas, we began a 

“Twinning Project” by sharing our monthly food drives with Sacred Heart Catholic Church in 

Emporia, Kansas, to benefit their new food pantry, twice in the Fall and twice in the Spring.  

Sacred Heart is the principal parish of Emporia, Kansas, established in the 1880’s, and until 

25 years ago was staffed by Franciscan priests who served parishes along the old Santa Fe 

Trail.  �

I also wish to thank the great folks at Catholic Charities of Northeast Kansas, who have 

agreed to loan us their truck again for this project and will even deliver the collection to 

Emporia for us. �

Thanks to all of you who are so generous and enable our parish to reach out to those who 

are in need, especially during these difficult times.�

God bless,�

Fr. Bill�

MONTHLY FOOD DRIVE:  SEPTEMBER 12/13�

Here is your basic shopping list of the most needed items:�

Boxed�

�� Cereal (Whole Grain, Low Sugar)   �

�� Oatmeal or Grits�

�� Whole Grain Crackers and Pasta/Flour/Beans�

�� Rice (Brown, White, Basmati)�

�� Snack Bars (Granola/Protein)�

Jarred and Canned �

�� Canned Meat:  Tuna/Chicken/Salmon�

�� Nuts�

�� Canned Dinners (Soups/Chili/Stews)    �

�� Peanut Butter�

�� Canned or Dried Beans/Low Sugar Fruits�

�� Low Sodium Vegetables�

Household and Personal Care Items�

�� Toilet Paper/Deodorant/Diapers�

�� Laundry Detergent�

�� Feminine Hygiene Products�

�� Toothpaste and Toothbrushes�

�� Soaps (Bath/Hand/Shampoo/Conditioner)�

��

We also need clean, used shopping bags to help our clients transport 

their items home.  Thank you!�


